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Dear Band/Orchestra member and Parents:

On the recommendation of your school’s music instructor, we would like to invite you to audition for a Flint School of Performing Arts ensemble.  Auditions are scheduled for Saturday, May 13, 2017.
For more information about an ensemble and audition requirements, please check out our website at www.thefspa.org or call us at 810-238-1350, ext. 3.
FSPA ensemble members must also be members of their school band/orchestra.  In addition, they are required to attend all school rehearsals and performances if conflicts occur.  We have planned our concert schedule to avoid as many conflicts as possible.  We want the FSPA experience to be beneficial to your school’s program.

The FSPA offers merit scholarships and need-based tuition assistance opportunities to help students meet tuition costs. Applications can be mailed to you.  To schedule an audition, please call the FSPA office at 810.238.1350, ext. 3.

Sincerely,
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Davin Pierson Torre, Director

Flint School of Performing Arts
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